
ASSEMBLY REPORT CLASS XII 

Principal Ma’am addressed the students of class XII on the first day of the new session on 21
st
 

February 2017. She emphasised the need to focus primarily on studies as XII is a crucial year. 

They must follow a sensible and practical study schedule. Ma’am reiterated the importance of 

GROW, where each student must be aware of his/her goal in life, reality check, opportunity and 

the way forward. They must also enlist their achievements throughout the session and request for 

the LOR so that it can be prepared well in time. 

 

 

   


